

EATONTOWN BOARD OF EDUCATION

ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES
5 GRANT AVENUE
EATONTOWN, NJ 07724
TEL. (732) 935-3323
FAX (732) 578-0017

January 4, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians:

In accordance with the 2022-2023 School Calendar, all Eatontown Public Schools will be closed for students in Grades Pre-K through Eight in honor of Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. on Monday, January 16, 2023. All schools will re-open on Tuesday, January 17, 2023.

If you have any questions, please call the principal of your child's school.

Sincerely,

Scott T. McCue

Superintendent of Schools

STM:jlq